From: Eudy. Ken

To: Regan, Michael S

Subject: Fwd: Tree cutting for ACP

Date: Sunday, January 14, 2018 1:37:33 PM
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Michael, please help me understand why the issue of tree-cutting permits has not been a part
of any of our conversations about ACP.

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Cherry, Kevin" <kevin.cherry@ncdcr.gov>
Subject: FW: Tree cutting for ACP
Date: January 14, 2018 at 10:59:18 AM EST

To: "Eudy, Ken" <ken.eudy@nc.gov>

i Kevin Cherry, PhD
Deputy Secretary
NC Dept. of Natural and Cultural Resources

Director, Office of Archives and History
Secretary, North Carolina Historical Commission
State Historic Preservation Officer

Keeper of the Capitol

919 807 7280 Office
919 733 8807 Fax
KevinCherrv@ncdcr.gov
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